- m\(‘m STATES DEPARTMENT orf-s'iléi; _-

. FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION
Los Angeles, California -

18, 1964 -

- In Reply, Please Referso -
File No. " -

=

* “LEo A. coruaN

"7 _ By letter dated September 2, 1964, Mr. Herbert J.
Miller, Jr., Assistant Attorney General, Criminal Division, R

U. S. Department of Justice, Washington, D.C., furnished to-
the Director, FBI, a letter written Yy Leo A??G,orman of 3712 -
East Anaheim Street, Long Beach, California. This letter VY-~ -y
- Gorman was addressed to former Attorney General Robert F. J -~ ‘- T
Kennedy and contained two copiés of Gorman's vwritings captioned,- 7'’

—“Vliéws on the History, Politics, and Philosophy of America®: .

> and "An Analysis of the Character of the Assassin of President

John F. Kennedy.* . T : ) e et
. Mr. Gorman mentions in his communications two letters . -
from Mr. Wesley G. Grapp of the lLos Angeles Office of the FBI., - -
These are letters acknowledging two letters from Mr. Gorman to -
the Los Angeles Office of the FBI. o : Tt e
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The letter addressed to former Attdmey G‘enefal AKAehfxed‘y -
is as follows: _ N _ L A <o
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